From; Pamela Renfro [prenfro@co.volusia.fl.us]

Sent: Monday, May 10, 2010 2:34 PM

To: VolusiaExposed

Subject: PRR 050310: "VolusiaExposed" (re: Bussinger DVD)

[Please use the "Subject” above for all correspondence relating to this PRR. Thank you.]
We are waiting for Legal to advise regarding the DVD and its contents.

Thanks,
Pam

Farm

OFFICE: (386) 822-5062, x 2645

CELL: (386) 717-3418
Pamela Renfro, Admin. Coordinator
County of Volusia, Community Information
123 W. Indiana Ave., Rm 301,
Deland, FL 32720

>>>
From: "VolusiaExposed"
To: "Pamela Renfro™ <prenfrof@co.volusia.fl,us>

Date:  5/10/2010 1:15 PM
Subject: RE: Public Records Request

Pam:

Have not heard from anyone about the requested DVD. Any news from your office of when this information will be
available?

| can't imagine it is too difficult to copy a DVD.
Thanks

VolusiaExposed.Com

From: Pamela Renfro [mailto: prenfro@co.volusia.fl.us]
Sent: Tuesday, May 04, 2010 8:50 AM

To: VolusiaExposed
Subject: Re: Public Records Request

Your request is acknowledged and has been forwarded to the Public Protection Department. Someone will be in
contact with you soon.

Thank you,



>>>

From: "VolusiaExposed"

To: "Pamela Renfro™ <prenfro@co.volusia.fl.us>
Date:  5/3/2010 4:47 PM

Subject: Public Records Request

Pam:

I just received a copy of Public Protection Director Coffin's January 15, 2010 letter / memo to William J.
Bussinger (file No: DDP-10-001) (see attached PDF copy).

VolusiaExposed.Com is interested in obtaining a copy of the DVD that M. Coffin refers to in paragraph
2 of page 2 of his letter. Apparently Mr. Martino from County IT copied the files off of Mr. Bussinger's
assigned county computer. This DVD became part of the investigative packet into Mr. Bussinger's
misconduct allegations, therefore it is open to a public records request.

Please advise us of the cost of copying this DVD and when it is available for pickup. You can contact us
at volusiaexposed(@cfl.rr.com

As always, Thanks

VolusiaExposed.Com

www.volusiaexposed.com

"Keeping the public safety employees we trust to enforce our laws, within the law"
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